April 5, 2017
Dear Parents,

A special thank you goes out to all of you who volunteered to help with Mrs. Hoard’s send-off last Thursday. It
was a wonderful display of gratitude shown for all the hard work and effort that Mrs. Hoard put into every
aspect of the school. She will be missed.

Report cards go home today. Please look it over, sign it, and return it in the report card envelope as soon as
possible. If you have any questions or concerns about the progress of your child(ren), please contact his/her
teacher.

The eighth grade is sponsoring their last popcorn sale of the year on Friday, April 7. Save room for it... as
usual the cost is 50 cents per bag! Thanks for your support over the past year.

On Tuesday, April 11 from 9:30-11am we are hosting a Preschool / Kindergarten Visit Day. This Open House
is a day for students entering 3K, 4K or Kindergarten in the fall. If you know of families looking for a school
for the 2017-2018 school year, please share with them. They may call the school for more information.

Little Dribblers continues today from 2:50-4:00. There are two more sessions on 4/12 and 4/19 of this month.

Rice bowls can be brought directly to your parish. If you do not belong to a parish, bring them to our school by
April 11, so we can deliver them to Nativity on April 12.

At our next Mass on April 12, the middle school students will receive awards for academic honors and high
honors at the thanksgiving portion during the Mass. Parents are always welcome to attend our Wednesday
Mass. Hope you can make it.

Next week on April 12", the 4K & Kindergarten students will be going to Woodside Nursing Home. They are
invited to attend an Easter egg hunt from 10:30-11:30.

A special reminder to parents that Easter breaks runs from April 14-17. We pray during this time you will have
a blessed time with your families and reflect on the sacrifice and rising of our Lord and Savior. School will
resume on Tuesday, April 18.

As the new quarter begins and Lent comes to a close, we need to become more like Jesus and put our best foot
foreword.

Sincerely,

Administrative Team



